
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As our Year 8 and 9 students have continued their remote and flexible learning, students have recently completed a range 

of assessment tasks across all subjects. In English, students in Year 8 are coming to the end of a unit of work on 

advertisement – its purpose, uses and impact on audiences. Students in Year 9 are currently completing their unit of work 

on persuasive writing – identifying and analysing persuasive writing and writing their own pieces using persuasive language. 

 

In Mathematics, students in Year 8 have completed their measurement unit on congruence and have moved on to data. This 

has allowed students to explore different ways to collect data while learning remotely. In Year 9, students have just 

completed their assessment piece on measurement where they were asked to design a 3D layout of their bedroom and 

calculate features such as volume and surface area. (Please see image below of a student’s floorplan)  

 

 
We encourage all students and parents to remain active and spend at 

least 30 minutes completing some physical activity each day. 

To all our year 9 parents, a reminder to parents that the preference 
form must be returned via email to 
enrolments@tarneitcollege.vic.edu.au no later than Friday 29 May. 

 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you all very soon. 

Kind Regards, 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
John Eskander, 

Assistant Principal, Years 8-9 
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